
Nelson Hardiman Welcomes New Partner Mark
Hardiman

Nelson Hardiman, LLP is pleased to announce that Mark

Hardiman has joined the firm as a partner. Mark adds deep experience to Nelson Hardiman’s current practice in
healthcare fraud and abuse, including Medicare and Medicaid administrative overpayment and healthcare
enforcement proceedings, and experience with a wide range of regulatory compliance issues. In particular, his
representation and counseling of health care providers facing criminal investigations and civil False Claims Act
(FCA) extends Nelson Hardiman’s ability to assist healthcare providers. Mark has handled numerous internal
investigations and voluntary disclosures of possible violations of the FCA, federal anti-kickback statute and the
Stark Law.

“I am very excited to be joining a fast growing and innovative law firm dedicated to proving high quality and
cost-effective legal services to the community of health care providers,” said Mark. For Mark’s full bio, click here.

Prior to joining Nelson Hardiman, Mark served as a federal prosecutor for 9 years and was an attorney and partner
at the Hooper, Lundy & Bookman firm for over 13 years. “Mark’s experience with healthcare fraud and abuse
issues perfectly complements our firm’s portfolio of services,” said Harry Nelson, Nelson Hardiman’s Managing
Partner. “We are thrilled to be able to add a lawyer of such high caliber to our team.”
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